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Dear Parents, 
We hope and pray that all of you are safe and taking all precautions as necessary! We would like 
to inform the parents who have opted for school transport facility of the following-  
 
School was unable to function due to the COVID 19 lockdown imposed as per Government 
Guidelines. Hence, the school was unable to provide the transport facility to the respective group 
of students who have opted for it.  

We assure you that bus fees will be charged from the time we will start providing  the bus service, 
once the school physically reopens. Those parents who have paid the first installment of transport 
fees, please note the same will be adjusted against the second installment of the bus fees. We are 
not going to deposit the second installment of the bus fees on due date. 

We look forward to your continued support and cooperation during the coming days! 

Thanks, 

Principal 

 


